
 

President’s Corner by Nancy Fedak ‘66                
The PSH Alumni Annual meeting: August 4Th 6:30 at 7335 
Ridge Rd (the old Royal Ridge Elementary School/ Library). 

From The Editors Desk by Tony DeMarco ‘62 
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 Well, Spring is finally here and school is winding down. At Winners' Circle the 

alumni awarded over $10,200 to deserving seniors. The monies for the scholarships 

were either raised through the golf outing, donations from individual alums or from 

classes that raised the money at their reunions. Thank you all for your generosity and 

"paying it forward." 

Bailey Bells service award saw 4 alums inducted this May. Bob Funk, '55, Bruno Tom-

masini, '59, Gene Filipow, '57, and Barbara Tomc Filipow, '61, have each given at least 

10 years of service to your alumni association. The induction was held in the courtyard 

at the high school. Each one also received a bell for all their time. 

This year's alumni speaker at commencement will be Tony DeMarco, 1962. Over 300 

graduates will cross the stage at CSU's Wolstein Center and  join the over 40,000 alum-

ni. Classes ending in 4's and 9's are gearing up for their reunions. The chairperson and 

committees do a lot of work from tracking down classmates, planning the venue and 

hosting the event. Without all their volunteering, none of this would happen. We 

thank all of them for their time. Our golf outing is coming up on June 25th. Fill out 

the form on page 4. Hope to see you all there. Have a great summer.  Nancy Fedak ‘66 

  The Golden Redmen Reunion will take place again this year at the Parma Sr. 
High School Cafeteria on August 23Rd from 11:00 AM to 4:00 PM. The response to the 
questionnaire in the winter edition of the tradition and the on the PSH webpage  were 
mixed with those selecting the choice of having the event at the PSH cafeteria receiving 
the most votes. Darlene Wendel DeMarco 1963 Reunion Chairperson and her commit-
tee will be the Golden Redmen Committee Chairperson for this year. Next year the class 
of 1964 will be the committee. Last year we had close to 200 attend the event and we 
hope  to pass that number this year. So please don't wait, send in the enclosed reserva-
tion form on page 4. We need donations and advertisers again this year. All classes from 
1963 and earlier are invited. Hope to see you there.  The Parma sports teams  will join 
another League in the fall of the 2015—16 school year. The league will be called the 
Great Lakes Conference. The teams in that conference will be Parma, Valley Forge, Nor-
mandy, Holy Name, Elyria Catholic, Bay Village, and Rocky River. . Parma will continue 
NOC next year .  The Archival Committee is working on the —-  (continued on pg 5)   

Letters to the Editor  

To all the members of 

the Class of 1952—Have 

a very Happy 80Th 

Birthday. Class Reun-

ion Chairperson Pat 

Topping Gilley 

To all of members of 

the class of 1962 Have a 

very Happy 70Th  

Birthday. Class Reun-

ion Chairperson Tony 

DeMarco 



1943 Monthly lunches that 

is planned. Contact Rose-

mary Kuenzer Williams @ 

440-842-4237 or             

Parmalefty@aol.com 

1945 Contact Mel Burkey 1

-440-885-4995 or       

mburkey@hotmail.com 

1946 Meets for lunch 3 

times/year 3RD week Feb, 

June, Oct. Contact: Dick 

Simmerer—440-835-0059 or 

Bob Mason— 330-563-6263 

1948 Monthly for dinner 

contact: Carole Basile King 

at 440-572-1708 or Dave 

Kane at 216-941-7572.  

1949 The 2nd Thursday of the 

month- 11:30AM at Alfonso’s 

Restaurant at W 130th & 

Sprague.  Contact Elaine 

Quint  440-843-3872. 

1951 Parma Schaaf  meets for 

lunch 1st Friday of every 

month at Katherine’s Restau-

rant Contact Joan Kalat 440-

843-9122 

1955 Katherine’s Restaurant 

Pearl Rd. 9 AM, Contact Bob 

Funk 440- 472-6662 

1956 The Parma Senior High 

Class of '56 is once again hold-

ing its Quarterly Breakfast 

from 9:00 to 11:30 AM party 

room at Home Town Buffet, 

1930 Snow Rd. (at Broadview)

contact www.psh56.com  

1959 The class of 1959 women 
meet third Wednesday  each 
month. Contact Carol Rahe 
440-234-4894 or Anita Koeth 
440-526-1141 for  infor-
mation.  Men meet 1St 
Wedensday every month  

1960 & 1961 Dinner every 
month Contact Judy Love 
Girard @ 440-888-4911  

lader at bjmcadwal-
lader@yahoo.com 

1974 40th Contact Brenna 
Babb Roth at 
captn2222@sbcglobal.net 

1979 35th Contact Catherine 
Smith Kornaker at                  
razelberry@frontier.com 

1984 30th Contact Sharon 
Whitescarver at 
cfslw4084@sbcglobal.net 

1989 25thContact Mark For-
tuna at                       markfor-
tun2008@yahoo.com 

1994 20th Contact : Kelly 
Coates Harting at 330-730– 
5930 klharting@gmail.com 

1999 15th Contact Denise 
Ficker Costanzo at                
denroot@aol.com 

2004 10th  Contact at Kelly 
Kish at  440-842-6950 

It is the 25Th reunion for class 
of 1989 and the 50Th reunion 
for the Class of 1964 

Please contact the person 
listed for further infor-
mation about the reunion 
you are interested in. 
Look online for current 
updates at 
www.pshalumni.org  

1954 60th Contact Dr. Wil-
liam Tuchek at              
billtuchek@aol.com 

1959 55th Contact Bruno 
Tommasini at parmacook-
ie1@netzero.com 

1964 50th Contact Charles 
G e r m a n a  a t 
cmg@fourstarinsurance.co
morCharles Sanfi l ip-
po_charles@yahoo.com 

1969 45th Contact  Susan 
Rieman Barbour at                       
thebour11@sbcglobal.net 
or Billie Miller Cadwal-

PSH Alumni Association 
Here is how to contact us 
pshalum@pshalumni.org 
 Web pshalumni.org 
(office phone temporarily out of 
service)  440-885-3700 
Tradition Staff 
Editor: Anthony DeMarco’62 
Darlene Wendel DeMarco’63 
Printer Dan  Salloum 
Web master:  
Char Eastin Rossi ‘71 
President Nancy Fedak ‘66 
V.P. Anthony DeMarco ‘62 
Leave a phone message 440---

655-8224 or 440-864-3120 

Reunion News for Monthly and Quarterly Meetings 

Reunion News for 2014 Classes ending in 4s, 9s 

In Memoriam Spring 
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Donations 
The family of  the late Richard 
Sistek PSH Math teacher do-
nated his yearbook collection. .  
The class of 1963 Donated 2 
$1000 scholarships 
 Class of 1971 donated a 
$1000 scholarship in honor of 
2 classmates. 
Jon Bailey donated 2 $1000 
Scholarships         Cont pg 5 

 

1940 Barbara Warner Wulf 

1941 John Glenn Schultz 

1943 Thelma Larsen Murry 

1944 Raymond Simmerer 

1947 William Emley 

1954 Marylyn Auping Younger 

1954 Theodore Barno 

1954 Anton Bayer 

1954 Carl Bolch 

1954 Leroy Findora 

1954 Stephanie Finn Guiley 

1954 Jerome Gurin 

1954 Donald Hagenberger 

1954 Louis Kava  

1954 John Kemph 

1954 Roy Kulda 

1954 Lynette Liptak Klostermey-
er 

1954 George Masic 

1954 Warren Melle 

1954 Arlene Oldcorn Mueller 

1954 Phoebe Pankratz Moss 

1954 Donald Sposit 

1954 Norman Sull 

1954 James Weekley 

1954 Samuel Zlaket 

1954 Edwin Glab 

1954 Roger Hauschildt 

1954 Jeri Julia Jurik 

1956 Elaine Emerson 

1957 Gertrude Jurik Stafford 

1957 Shirley Studninka Lynch 

1958 John Pallam 

1959 Richard Lynch 

1959 Karen Springer Mathews 

Continued on  page  5 

mailto:parmalefty@aol.com
mailto:mburkey@hotmail.com
http://www.psh56.com
mailto:billtuchek@aol.com


Page 3 

Volume 22, No. 2 

 

 

 

18th Annual Scholarship Golf Outing 

Wednesday, June 25, 2014 

Ridgewood Golf Course ~ 4 Man Scramble 

 

18 Hole Golf Package includes – Continental Breakfast/Lunch/Dinner - $85.00/golfer 
Dinner Only - $25.00/person 

Check In Time: 8:15 am 
Shot Gun Start: 9:00 am         
 
Attendee # 1 _____________________________________________   Golf Package    or       Dinner Only 
 
Attendee # 2 _____________________________________________   Golf Package    or       Dinner Only 
 
Attendee # 3 _____________________________________________   Golf Package    or       Dinner Only 
 
Attendee # 4 _____________________________________________   Golf Package    or       Dinner Only 
 

 Sponsor a hole  hole signage, program listing & recognition in Fall Traditions $100.00 

total Enclosed $_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please enclose a check for the full amount made out to PSH Alumni Assoc. Golf Outing 
. 
Send to: PSHAA  c/o Lou Bentzen 

2578 Crestview Drive 
Hinckley, Ohio 44233           

   
 

Reservations must be received by Wednesday, June 18, 2014 
No refunds after Wednesday, June18, 2014 

 

 

Phone:          L. Bentzen  (330) 225.5091 
Webpage: www.pshalumni.org 

http://www.pshalumni.org/


Hall of Fame Inductees 

WHAT:  SECOND ANNUAL GOLDEN REDMEN REUNION 

  WHERE: PARMA SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA 
    6285 WEST 54TH STREET – PARMA OHIO 
 
  WHEN:  SATURDAY – AUGUST 23RD 2014 
  TIME:  11 AM – 4 PM 
 
  COST:  $8 – ADVANCE REGISTRATION 
    $10 – AT THE DOOR 
    The above includes a light lunch, snacks, water, coffee and soft drinks 
 
The second annual PSH Alumni Golden Redmen Reunion will take place on Saturday, August 23rd 2014 at the PSH Cafe-

teria.  You are invited because your class has celebrated its’ 50th class reunion.  It is a chance to meet classmates, not only 

from your class, but from classes before and after your graduation. 

This year’s reunion will include classes from 1930’s thru 1963.  This is for Parma Senior High School, Parma Schaaf High, 

and Parma High Ridge Road  graduates and their spouses/significant others/ and friends.  There will be a short tour of the 

building at 12 Noon, for those interested, and a light lunch at 12:30. *Deadline for advanced registration is August 

15th 2014. 

ADS AND SPONSORSHIPS:  If you wish to place an ad or become a sponsor, we have four ad levels and three sponsor 

levels.  All ads and sponsors will be featured in the Reunion Brochure given to everyone in attendance.   Ads must have 

photo ready art included. Send art work by email (jpeg) to Tony DeMarco  demarco31@sbcglobal.net or Tony DeMarco 

21408 Creekside Dr. Strongsville, Oh 44149. Ads and Money must be in by August 1  to appear in the Brochure. 

ADS: Business Card - $20     SPONSOR:  $20 – Red 

 Quarter Page - $40                  $30 - Grey 

 Half Page - $75                   $50 - Gold 

             Full Page— $140 
-______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PLEASE RSVP BY COMPLETING THE FORM BELOW AND INCLUDE YOUR CHECKS PAYABLE TO: 
        “PSH  GOLDEN REUNION”.  SEND TO: PATTY  FRITZ - 12887 OLYMPUS WAY – STRONGSVILLE OHIO 44149. 
         *PLEASE MAKE SEPARATE CHECKS FOR ADS/SPONSORSHIPS AND ATTENDANCE AT THE EVENT 
 
NAME:_______________________________MAIDEN NAME:____________________________ 

ADDRESS:____________________________CITY-STATE-ZIP:____________________________ 

#ATTENDING:_________________________GRADUATION YEAR:_________________________ 

Darlene Wendel DeMarco ’63 Chairperson, Tony DeMarco ’62 PSH Alumni VP, and Patty Fritz ’61 Treasurer 
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PSH SCHOOL NEWS  

 Editors Desk  continued pg 1 

Girls Basketball—Senior Nicole Gorka set the single game 

and season scoring record for PSH. Girls Softball—The 

team is currently 11-2 and undefeated in the division. Winter and Spring Sports News.  The Girls 
Tennis Team is the Lake Division Champions 
of the N.O.C. Natalie Marotta was named 
N.O.C. Lake Division Coach of the Year. The 
Wrestling Team  won their third straight 
NOC  Lake Division  Championship. Pat 
Semary was named coach of the year for the 
3Rd straight year. Chris Finowski was named 
Greater Cleveland Wrestling Coaches Assoc. 
Assistant Coach of the year. Junior Mike Lew-
is NOC Lake Division Most Valuable Wrest-
er. Mike and Tyler Workman qualified for the 
State Tournament. Hockey The hockey team 
won the Blue Division — West Championship 
of the  Greater Cleveland High School Hockey 
League.             (Continued) 

IN MEMORIUM cont. 2  

1959 Norman Pecjak 

1959 Neal Rush 

1959 James Mileti 

1959 Richard Lynch 

1959 Norman Pecjak 

1959 Neal Rush 

1959 James Mileti 

1959 Nicholas Griffor 

1960 Shelia Augaitis Parker 

1961 Gary Melnyk 

1961 Dr. Dennis Bekeny 

1961 Jerry Matteucci 

1962 Virginia Weber Pesku-
ra 

1963 Dale Jalovec 

1964 William Kollar 

1964 Sandrs Glagola Mad-
achik 

1964 George Bahrijczuk 

1964 John Bushi 

1964 Janet Lallo Sidoti 

1964 Robert Muffler 

1964 Darlene  Cerney Mas-
terson 

1964Margaret Schep-
arWeglowski 

1964 Thomas Grady 

1964 Sharon Stazyk Layton 

1964 Dennis Wheeler 

1964 John Grimm 

1964 Gordon Owen 

1964 April Koprowksi Bi-
asiotta 

1964 Marianne Andrade 
Selwa 

1964 John Swanseger 

1964 Bonnie Petit Shivey 

1964Richard A Compton 

1964 David Fiala 

photographs collected over the years. Hundreds of photographs are being cataloged and put into 
files and on to the computer list for easy access. These photos have in many cases, have no dates, 
names or any identification. They were sent to us years ago with no identification. The Archival 
“CSI” team has tried to identify these photos by matching them to yearbooks, styles of dress, objects 
in the photos like cares, hair styles, objects in the picture, uniforms, and any other  method they can 
think of. When they trace the origins of the photos they are placed into either the class Memorabil-
ia box or appropriate file boxes like sports, teachers, events, and many others so we can display 
them. This months display in the showcase are photos, yearbooks, Hi Spot from the Class of 1964. 
The question asked of the students is “What will you remember from your graduation 50 years from 
now”? Thanks to the Archival Committee and their Chairperson Peggy Bertolone Maritz ‘66 for 
their dedication to this project. Planning for the Alumni Associations Future.  Chris Leo ‘ 03 is 
the Chairperson of a committee to plan the future of the PSH Alumni Association. This committee 
will try to develop a plan to keep the Association relevant for its members today and for years to 
come. The committee is looking at services, communication, and other activates for individual 
alumni members, class reunion committees and current students at PSH. The 6 member committee 
has met once and will meet again this summer to develop a 5 year plan.    

 Donations Cont. pg 2 

Neil Hamadey ‘63 -3 student Scholar-

ships $ 
 
If you want to make a donation to the 
PSH Alumni Assoc. please indicate, if 
you have a preference, what you would 
like that donation to go towards. Include 
your name (maiden), address, class year,  
and a phone number or email address you 
can be reached at. Donations over $25 
are tax deductible. 

In Memoriam Cont . 

!964 Mark Folliett 

1965 Maryjane Colson 
Huffman 

1966 Ellen Zusy Dennison 

1970 Kenneth Masti 

1971 Dale Gesicki 

1971 Alan Vodicka 

1972 Randy Seligman 

1974 Scott Nagy 

In Memoriam Cont. 

1975 William Schultz 

1976 Charles Skeink 

1978 Jeffery Safran 

1979Randall Thomas 

1983 Christine Dolatowski 
Stringer 

1983 Kathleen Becka 

2001Danielle Miller 

2001 Tanja Nicole Harsh-
berger 

The 2014 PSH Alumni Scholarship Winners This year the Alumni Association (5 Scholarships) in 
conjunction with the classes of 1971 (1 scholaeship), 1963 (2 scholarships), and Jon Bailey ’56 (2 
scholarships) were given along with a teacher grant. Winners were Alexis Vacca, Samantha Knob-
lock, Zachery Vondereau, Adriana Pendolino, Benjamin Kindel, McKenzie Williams, Sarah Le-
sniak, Elizabeth Knauss, Amanda Porgai, , Alyssa Ellen Johnson          (Photo Below) 



2014 PSH Newsletter Order Form 
Name _______________________Grad Year*____ 
Address___________________________________ 
City________________ State_____  Zip_________ 
Email________________ Grad Name*__________ 
Hardcopy Newsletter____$7-1 year____$13–2year 
Check one 
Checks (no cash) payable to: PSH Alumni Assoc. 
Send: PSH Alumni, attn A Demarco  
6285 W 54Th St Parma, Oh 44129 
 
PSH Alumni Merchandise 
Caps$15, Golf Shirts $30, T-Shirts $25, Sweatshirts $30, 
Hoodies (pullovers) $35 (M,L,XL,XXL) Zip Hoddies$40 
(S-XXXL) Order on line through Paypal At  
www.pshalumni.org or by sending a check or money order 
To:PSH Alumni Assoc 
 Attn Merchandise  
6285 W54Th St. 
Parma, Oh 44129  
 State size and allow  
4 weeks for delivery. 

 
Yearbooks Donations and Order Form 
We accept donated yearbooks. Books may be sent or 
dropped of at Parma Sr. High School to Attn. PSH Alumni As-
soc. We will pick up donations in the Parma area. Thanks to all 
who donated. For special order pre 1950 contact A DeMarco. 
Order form  
Name___________________ Grad Class_____ 
Address____________________ City__________ State____ 
Zip ___   Yearbook year ____  $50.00 postage included 
Make Check Payable to:  
PSH Alumni Assoc. 6285 W54 th St. Parma, Oh 44129 
1950-7 1951-5 1952-5 1953-5 1954-5 1955-5 1956-3 1957-1 
1958-2 1960-2 1961-3 1962-1 1963-1 1964-2 1965-1 1966-1 
1967-1 1968-1 1969-4 1973-1 1977-1 1978-4 1979-1 1980-5 
1988-5 1989-4 1991-6 1995-4 1996-4 1998-3 1999-2 2000-5 
2001-5 2002– 5 2003-4  2004 - 1 < 
_______________________________________________ 
 Did You Know ?  The First mascot for Parma High was 
the Grey Hound until 1936. —- The Hi Spot student news-
paper was changed to the Chieftain in 1966 by  principal 
Pat Cordisco. —- You could not graduate from Parma High 
until 1922. You had to go to Lincoln High in Cleveland or 
N. Royalton High your senior year to get a diploma. 


